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Referring to your response to UTC Staff Data Request No. 89, please explain how the payment of $7,500 to Yakima County Development Association for a pledge to New Vision 7 benefits Pacific Power’s Washington customers.
Response to WUTC Data Request 151

As stated in the Yakima County Development Association (YCDA) website their mission is to:
“Enhance the income, quality of life, and employment stability of Yakima County residents by retaining, expanding and recruiting new business and industry.”

PacifiCorp is linked to the economic and social viability of the communities it serves and to the actions taken by community leaders with respect to the Company’s operations.  The purpose of these memberships includes strengthening relationships with key community and business leaders and building sustainable communities through enhanced economic development, environmental and educational opportunities.  The Company supports state and regional economic development agencies that work directly with expanding and relocating companies throughout its six state service territory.  In this manner, the Company indirectly assists prospective customers with their siting decisions; to the extent that customers locate in the Company’s service territory, these decisions enhance electrical system asset utilization and reduce overall costs.
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